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Newsletter 
Peter and ‘Our Dementia Choir’  

Our lovely Peter has been doing his bit to raise money for ‘Our Dementia Choir’.  He recently went along to visit 

and presented them with the money he had raised.  It was a very emotional day and they were all so very grateful 

to Peter for all his hard work and what he had raised.  The words from a song that the dementia choir were singing 

was ‘You’re Not Alone’,  and it's true you’re never alone.  Well done Peter, were all so proud of you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Come & Join Us - Bring Your Children & Family 
 

Monday, 27th May - Scarecrow Day 
Each house (including Supported Living) are creating their own scarecrows.  

We will create a map so family members can walk round each house and bungalow. 
It will be a competition with several categories and an overall winner chosen by one of our family 

members living in Supported Living. 
 

Saturday, 8th June - Pride Day 
Each house (including Supported Living) are going to have a colour from the Pride flag.  On this day 

they will dress, make food and decorate in that colour and then all come together in the car park for a 
party to unite in celebration of Pride week.   

Razzle Dazzle will get us all up and dancing at 2.30pm 
 

Sunday, 23rd June - Music Festival 
SAVE THE DATE - More details to follow in our next newsletter. 
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Length of Service 

We would like to acknowledge the long term service of some of our dedicated and loyal staff and 
thank them for all their hard work and commitment shown to our Landermeads family over the years. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Katie Medland Chris Westwood Delia Damoc Kate Fletcher 
 15 Years 5 years 5 years 5 Years 

 
Moments of the Month 


